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April 7, 2014 
 
       
Dorothy Von Spreckelsen 
1280 Road 311 
Clay Center NE 68933-3338 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Assessment Appeal for property at 1623 Maywood Street 
 
Dear Ms. Von Spreckelsen: 
 
This is to confirm that on April 1, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer stated that she read your letter and reviewed records provided by the City and 
recommended that the City Council approve the assessment due to the fact the City did do the 
work to remove the snow and ice from the sidewalk. 
 
If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
May 21, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Paula Seeley  
 Scott St Martin 
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